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As of end-of-day Friday, March 19, the Answering Service Office answered 
248 calls (that were logged).  Plus random computer-generated and “live” 
telemarketing calls.  And an unknown number of calls handled by the 
“Trusted Servant” computer.  We still have some work to do with the 
computer to get it to optimal functionality. 
 
We need someone to staff the office on Thursday evenings – 5 to 9.  Our 
volunteer is sponsoring someone at the Way Back Inn and is going to 
Thursday evening meetings with his sponsee.  We have the following slots 
where we only have one volunteer:  Monday 9-1 (with me); Wednesday 1-5; 
Thursday 5-9 (second volunteer, once we have a primary volunteer); Friday 
9-1; Friday 5-9 (with me – My home group breakout sub-group usually meets 
there, so this volunteer has to be male).  If we have two volunteers, 
vacations, sick days, etc. are covered.  We could also use a small number 
of people who can substitute on short notice. 
 
We have been in the black each month this year:  by $40.83, $1.77, and 
$265.65.  I mentioned in my home group that the Answering Service needs 
money and 3 individual members contributed a total of $50.00.  THAT made 
my day!  We need to build a “prudent reserve”.  And summer is coming.  We 
WILL need an air conditioner!  And maybe some wiring so we can actually 
run it without popping the circuit breaker.  And adjustable curtains / 
window blinds and screening would also be convenient. 
 
I can’t say enough for the dedication of the Volunteers we have.  They 
show up every week to sit there for 4 hours.  Sometimes there are no 
calls, sometimes there are several. 
 
This Service Opportunity allows me to work on my humility.  I have one 
shoulder that may need an operation.  And I may be developing rheumatoid 
arthritis – a different joint (or two) doesn’t work each day.  I’m getting 
good at asking young ladies (or young men – depends on who is present) to 
do my heavy lifting.  And it usually doesn’t bother me.  Oh, the growth 
opportunities! 
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